
 

July 25, 2022 

Dear CVUSD Parents and Guardians,  

Thank you for continuing to keep our students at home when they are sick or suspected of having 

COVID-19.  Please continue to screen students at home each morning, prior to them arriving on 

campus.  

While at school, if your child experiences one high risk or two or more low risk symptoms listed by 

the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), California Department of Public Health 

(CDPH), and San Bernardino County Department of Public Health (SBCDPH) as symptoms for the 

novel coronavirus, COVID-19, you will be notified to pick up your child.   

Low-risk Symptoms High-risk Symptoms 

Fever (100.4° F or greater) Fatigue Loss of Taste or Smell 

Chills Congestion New and persistent/uncontrolled cough 

Nausea Runny Nose Shortness of breath and/or difficulty breathing 

Vomiting Sore Throat  

Diarrhea Muscle / Body Aches  

Headache   

The CDC recognizes that these symptoms are associated with multiple illnesses that may not be 

related to COVID-19. We are unable to definitively determine if these symptoms are related to 

COVID-19 or another diagnosis. If there was no exposure to a COVID-19 positive person, the 

following criteria needs to be met by the student before returning to school:  

1. At least 24 hours have passed without fever and fever reducing medication  

2. Other symptoms have improved  

One of the following is recommended, but not required:   

 Health care provider confirms an alternative diagnosis for symptoms or an 

underlying condition (a health care provider’s note should be on file at school) OR  

 Negative Antigen test (preferred) or SARS-CoV-2 PCR (verification of results is not 

required) OR  

 10 days have passed since symptoms first developed  

If your student does test positive for COVID-19, please contact your school office. For all other 

questions, including student exposures to a positive case outside of school, contact COVID 

support (COVIDSupport@chino.k12.ca.us).  

Thank you for your assistance as we strive to make our school a safe place for students and staff.   

 

Sincerely,  

Health Services-COVID Support  

 

Please utilize the following link to access the CVUSD Safe Return to In-Person Instruction and 

Continuity of Services: https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/47191  
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